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School Nutrition Programs: The Outlook Newsletter - April 2015 

Hello School-based Child Nutrition Program Sponsors: 

The April 2015 issue of The Outlook newsletter is now available 

www.isbe.net/nutrition/htmls/newsletters.htm. Archived copies of previous months are available 

on this website as well. 

If you have any questions, please contact the Nutrition and Wellness Programs Division of the IL 

State Board of Education at cnp@isbe.net, 800/545-7892 or 217/782-2491. 
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